
Chapel Road Primary School 
 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you had an enjoyable break last week.  

 

CLUBS INFORMATION THIS WEEK 

Monday 20th Feb 

Cricket and Irish Dancing as usual today Monday 20th February.  

Tuesday 21st Feb 

Choral Verse on as normal with Mrs Conaghan 

Homework Club on as normal with Mrs Mc Cann 

ECO Club on as normal with Miss Mulheron 

1 week left of ‘Boxercise’ so tomorrow Tuesday 21st February is the last session until new 

details are sent out.  

Wednesday 22nd February 

NO Multi-sports this week for P1/2/ after school club -more details will follow  

Homework Club as normal with Miss Whoriskey 

P6 Literacy/Numeracy Club as normal with Mr Morrison 

Thursday 23rd February 

No Netball or Film Club this week 

 

SOME IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

Thursday 23rd February 2017 

Parent-Teacher Interviews from 1.30 pm-4.00 pm in the school hall. Please come along and 

discuss your child’s progress with the class teacher. In order to accommodate everyone 

these meetings should take no more than 10 minutes-if you have an issue or concern that may 

take longer please contact the teacher for an appointment at another time.  

 

ALL PUPILS GO HOME AT 1.00PM-PLEASE TELL THE PERSON WHO NORMALLY 

COLLECTS YOUR CHILD ABOUT THIS CHANGE IN HOME TIME. (no netball or film club) 

 

Tuesday 14th March 2017 

P4-First Confession will take place in the school hall at 1.30pm.  

 

Wednesday 15th March 2017 

Whole school Ceile in the hall from 1.30 pm-3.00 pm.  Please send in £1 for charity and all 

pupils are invited to wear something green to school. We are very much looking forward to 

this fun event-please come along and enjoy it with us.  

 

SCHOOL CLOSURES IN MARCH 

The school will be closed on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th March for St Patrick’s Day 

celebrations. 

 

 

 

CLUBS 

There will be no clubs on  

Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th and 

Wednesday 15th March. 
 


